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December 23, 2015 
 
 
                               SBP to remain closed on 24th & 25th December, 2015  
 
The State Bank of Pakistan will remain closed on 24th & 25th December, 2015 (Thursday & Friday) on 

the occasions of Eid Milad-un-Nabi & Quaid-e-Azam Day/Christmas, as declared by the Government 

of Pakistan 
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